
From: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/10/2015 10:11:07 AM
Subject: MOX

Hey Chaney,
When you have a chance today, could you get me a comment from the governor on whether she believes Attorney 
General Alan Wilson should uphold a $1 million/day fine to the federal government over the MOX fuel fabrication 
facility? Under law, the facility needs to reprocess at least one metric ton of uranium or remove the same amount 
from the Savannah River Site by January 1 in order to avoid the fines, which can go up to $100 million.
 
The facility is still under construction and there is no word of any plutonium leaving the site.
 
Does the governor believe the fines should be enforced? Has she been in contact with any members of the 
congressional delegation regarding MOX updates? Does she still support the project?
 
Let me know when you can today, I’m putting this together for the weekend, thanks,
 
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843)-708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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